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These last few months have been kind of hectic here at CHYBA as we wrap

up for the school year. But they have also been a very worthwhile experience.

We got to travel to our state capitol and our nation's capitol to advocate for

our school. We worked on wildfire recovery in our own hometown.  We made

strides in our classes. We expressed ourselves through poetry and art.

To those who graduated this year, congrats! And to those of us who still have

more to do, we'll see you next year to do it all over again.

Hope you all have a happy summer!

We are looking for
individuals 21 years+ to
share knowledge and act
as a positive role model
for our 16 and 17 year
olds. If you value building
our community and have
enthusiasm for inspiring
youth, we want you as a
mentor!

Mentors Wanted!

Sheds, Fences for Carr Fire Victims
A M E R I C O R P S  P R O J E C T S
There’s nothing like wrapping up the school year by finishing a service

project for a good cause. Our students have succeeded in completing their

second Carr Fire shed this year, which will go to a victim of last year’s fire.

The shed will serve as a storage unit for valuable belongings while they wait

for their home to get rebuilt. Students also installed fencing for several

people whose property was burned by last summer's fires.

It's the end of the School Year!
A  L E T T E R  F R O M  T H E  Y O U T H  P O L I C Y  C O M M I T T E E

Upcoming Events 

6/24 Summer School Begins

7/1 Fourth of July Week

7/22 Catalyst Life Skills Academy

8/19 First Day of School



Graduating Class of 2019

 

A  W A R M  S E N D - O F F

Congratulations to this year’s graduating class! We are happy to announce CHYBA graduated

twenty-five students this year. We are so proud of these graduating students for this amazing

accomplishment. Our students understand that completing their high school education is a

marathon, not a race, and it is something worth doing right. These students worked hard to

earn their diplomas, and we wish them nothing but the best on their future endeavors.

Non-Traditional
Employment for Women
S H A S T A  C O L L E G E

We took a handful of our female students to attend

Shasta College’s N.E.W. event, where they explored

careers and degree paths that have historically been

taken up by men. Our students spent the day

learning how to operate heavy machinery, design

their own hydraulic systems, and even how to build

their own flashlights using computer hardware.

Conference Of Young Leaders
W A S H I N G T O N  D . C .

We sent two students to represent CHYBA in

YouthBuild's annual COYL event in Washington D.C.

During this event, YouthBuild students from across the

country participate in leadership development and

networking activities, and get to meet their

representatives on Capitol Hill.


